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On item 11 & 12 -Do Not assume to remove the people’s Choice for king county sheriff by
grabbing power to appoint under quite, sneaky and without widespread community discussion.
 Hi along with 95% of my neighbors do not want our police department or the sheriffs
department defunded. I live in newly crime ridden Renton, because of the councils action to
house all of the Seattle homeless in a motel in the middle of our city without any public
comment. You are using the virus as a power grab and to deny me my rights to educate my
children to go about my business to work and make a living and support my family. You are
driving decent hard-working taxpaying citizens out of this area. 

Stephanie Peters
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